
Mrs. Vasquez’s Class 
September 4, 2012 

Phone:  317-3450    Email:  lvasquez@camdentonschools.org 

 
A Day in the Life:  Each family is 
invited to attend “A Day in the Life of 
a Fourth Grader” which is scheduled 
for Thursday, September 6, 2012 at 6:30 
p.m.  It will last about 30 minutes and 
give you important information about 
your child’s day as a fourth grade 
student at Hawthorn.   
 
All School Pictures:  Pictures are 
scheduled for Friday, September 14.  
Information was sent home last week.   
You may also purchase pictures on-line.  
If you did not get the information, 
please contact the school office for 
more information.   
 
Homework:  Each night students 
should be reading for 15-20 minutes, 
practicing math facts, and practicing 
spelling words.   Occasionally your child 
may have additional work.  This should 
be work that he/she can do 
independently.  
 
Grandparent’s Day Celebration:  
Grandparents are invited to have lunch 
with their grandchildren on Wednesday, 
September 12.  We will be eating in our 
classroom.  Grandparents may bring a 
lunch from home, a favorite local 
restaurant or eat a school lunch.  Our 
lunch time ends at 11:30.   
 

 
Specials Schedule: 
Monday:  Art  
Tuesday:  PE/Music 
Wednesday:  Library  
Thursday:  Music/PE 
Friday:  Computer Lab 
 
Upcoming Events: 
9/6 PTO Meeting 
9/6 “A Day in the Life” 
 6:30 pm 
9/12 Grandparent’s Day 

Celebration 11:05am 
9/14 School Pictures 
9/17 No School 
9/21 Homecoming 
9/25 Book Fair Parent Night 
 
This Week (9/4/12-9/4/12): 
 
Math:  Review of addition and  
            Subtraction 
 
Spelling:  Unit 3—Long A 
               (Test on Friday) 
 
Writing:  Beginning Narrative Writing 
 
Reading:  The Enormous Egg 
 
Social Studies:  Map Skills 


